
For the B&PSC Meeting – 12th September 2019 

Prepared for the B&PSC meeting on 12th September 2019 

New and resulting actions from the meeting held on 15th August 2019 
 

Old Action 1 (from May & June 2019) 
 

1 DCO Clark To prepare and send an email to Rachel Irish that will include: 

• A request for clarity regarding the content of any licences 
issued for the works within the Teign Estuary. 

• To highlight that the already issued licence may be suitable 
for a review. 

 

In June 2019, DCO Clark had previously informed members that an email had been sent to 
Rachel Irish. In June 2019, Rachel Irish reported that at this time she had not had time to 
address the content of the email but would update members at the next meeting (August 
2019). 
 
The Chair requested a verbal update on this and other actions. As Rachel Irish was still not 
present, ACO Mander provided an update on behalf of Rachel Irish. ACO Mander explained 
that the matter had been partially investigated to see if there was a licence and there doesn’t 
appear to be one in place. Members were informed that Rachel Irish is doing further 
investigations into the Harbour Order to see if this criterion is being met and it would therefore 
be an on-going/new action item as follows: 
 
New Action 

1 Rachel 
Irish 

To provide an update on this matter at the next B&PSC meeting 

 
 

New Action 

2 D&S IFCA 
Officers 

To collect landing data on sand eel landings in the D&S IFCA 
District 

 

New Action 

3 BTWG When re-drafting the Mobile Fishing Permit Byelaw, to include in 
the explanatory note some wording to clarify that a review will take 
place at least every five years 

 

 


